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Following Linda Bowlby’s death Jan. 26, her family is keeping her spirit alive with the reopening
of Opo Gallery.

  

Opo will present “The Candy Kitchen Show” May 12 from 6-8 pm during Gallup ArtsCrawl, at
their new location at Fitz’s, on 305 S. 2nd Street.

  

The gallery’s new hours will be Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 10 am-3 pm, and Tuesday
evenings during nightly Indian dances.

  

For more information or appointment, call (505) 726-2497.
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